
From: Linda Pedersen   
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2025 8:21 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Hydro carbon Pipeline 2024/HP24-001 
 
Jan. 10, 2025 
 
Linda Pedersen 

 
Scotland,SD 57059 

 
 

 
Dear SD PUC Commissioners: 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to address you about Summit Carbon Solutions. I ask that you would 
deny the application as they are not willing to abide by local county zoning ordinances. The county level 
of governing is the foundation of our state & federal constitution for establishing laws & rules &/or 
regulations. In addition to not being willing to comply with local zoning ordinances, there are many 
questions with water, electricity - both critical for individual agriculture business. Both of these 
resources in SD are limited and for the amount both of these are required to turn the gaseous CO2 into 
a liquid will cause shortages in both areas.  
 
They have been denied by this body, the SD Supreme Court, & the citizens of SD with the defeat of RL 
20. If they cannot comply, they must be denied. 
 
Respectfully, 
Linda Pedersen 
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